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Senator Nozzolio Participates in Football Practice with the Auburn

Maroons
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Auburn – Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in the Auburn Maroons JV and Varsity

football practice at Holland Stadium.  Senator Nozzolio, who has always been a strong

supporter of athletic programs, shared with the students his belief about the strong

character and leadership skills gained from team sports.

Pictured are: Senator Nozzolio; Head Coach Dave Moskov; Defensive Coordinator Matt

Moskov; Superintendent Connie Evelyn; Athletic Director Dr. Tamela Ray; and members of

the Modified, JV and Varsity Auburn Maroons.


